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Renovation and Reconstruction Works at the Institute of Crop
Production of the Tajik Academy of Agricultural Sciences

The  Government  of  the  Republic  of  Tajikistan  pays  close
attention  to  the  development  of  various  sectors  of  the
country,  taking  necessary  measures  to  create  favorable
conditions for specialists in these fields.

With  the  support  of  the  Government  of  the  Republic  of
Tajikistan,  the  State  Institution  ‘Agriculture
Entrepreneurship  Development,’  within  the  framework  of  the
‘Strengthening Resilience of the Agriculture Sector Project,’
is carrying out the renovation and modernization of several
scientific and educational buildings under the Ministry of
Agriculture  of  the  Republic  of  Tajikistan  and  the  Tajik
Academy  of  Agricultural  Sciences,  applying  modern  and
contemporary  architectural  solutions.

As part of the first component of the project, high-quality
painting  of  the  external  faсade  of  the  building  of  the
Institute  of  Crop  Production  of  the  Tajik  Academy  of
Agricultural Sciences was completed, covering an area of 1,325
square meters. Additionally, three entrances were repaired and
renovated, covering an area of 13 square meters.

The building of the research institution, which has been known
as  the  Institute  of  Crop  Production  since  Soviet  times,
continues  to  operate  effectively.  This  year,  the  external
faсade underwent a complete overhaul, with the surrounding
fences and windows repaired and repainted.

Furthermore, the roof’s drainage pipes, emergency staircases,
and the doors of the main entrance were replaced.

Throughout  the  construction  process,  all  details  of  the
renovation were carefully considered to ensure the long-term
durability of the building.



 


